Mr G A Springer
The Lodge
Fitzroy Park
Highgate
London N6 6HT

Sent by Email to:-

Charles.thuaire@camden.gov.uk — Camden Case Officer

Planning@camden.gov.uk

18 July 2017

Dear Sirs

RE: Planning Reference No: 2017/3692/P - The Water House, Millfield Lane, London N6 6HQ

| refer to the planning application for the above named property; | have reviewed this application and
having lived in Fitzroy Park since 1987 | consider this a really good piece of architecture and bearing
in mind the complications of this site I think that the owner and his team have worked really well in
resolving these issues and | whole heartedly support this planning application.

Yours faithfull

GEOFFREY SPRINGER



